It is more than a slap in the face that this issue, at the boards request, was put to a county vote,
at a tremendous expense to the us, the citizens of Lake County,
for input from the people of Lake County regarding the question of Kelseyville’s name change.

The expectation of the people you represent was that the outcome of the vote would be
supported by our Board of Supervisors.

Instead, the board of supervisors submitted a letter to Board on Geographic Names

(BGN) which was an absolute betrayal and disappointment to our community.

I am requesting that you immediately rescind your communication with BGN and request an
acknowledgment that this entire situation should never have happened to our community.

Loty

Linda Fullerton



